
 

PE 

During our PE sessions, we will be covering 

athletics and sports day events. 

 

Year 1GG: Monday and Thursday. 

Year 1/2JR: Wednesday and Thursday. 

Year 2MH: Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

Please ensure your child brings the correct PE kit 

and appropriate footwear. 

(White t-shirt & black or blue bottoms) 

 

   

 
This half term… in Maths, we will be learning all 

about statistics. This will include looking and 
interpretating data well as how it is recorded and 

presented. We will explore tally charts, pictograms 
and bar charts. We will also be continuing to 

explore and consolidate our knowledge of the four 
operations. These are: 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 
 

In writing we will be writing our very own adventure 
stories! These stories will take inspiration from 

stories such as 'The Rainbow Fish' and The 
Squirrels Who Squabbled’. 

We will continue developing our writing by 
consistently using capital letters and full stops as 

well as using some fantastic adjectives to describe 
the characters and settings! 

 
 

Home Reading 

Reading and Phonics has been a big focus of ours 
last half term and continues to be moving into 

summer. 
We kindly ask that children read at home every 

day and that their reading record is signed. Even 
as little as 5minutes each day can make a HUGE 

impact on your child’s reading! 
 

Home Learning 

Each Friday we will be sending out home learning. 

This will reinforce the skills which have been 

taught in school and will give children the 

opportunity to practice what they have learnt 

throughout the week. 

Any questions in how you can help and support 

your child, please speak to the class teacher who 

will be happy to help! 

 

Early Bird 

Doors open at 8:30. This is the perfect opportunity 
for children to prepare for the day ahead. 

Breakfast club continues to be available from 
7.30am. 

 

 

 

Topic 

Throughout this half term will be covering lots of 
exciting areas within our Topic sessions. In 

science, we will be exploring plants. 

In Art we will be creating our very own sculptures 
using recyclable materials!! 

We would be grateful if you could collect and save 
any recyclable materials and bring them in for our 

project. 

 

 
 

Please check the weekly news letter for up to 
date information in regards to key events 

happening in school! 
 

Have a fantastic break and we look forward 

to welcoming you back!     

 

 

 

  

Facebook 

If you don’t already, please give us a like and 

follow on Facebook. 

We will be capturing the AMAZING learning 

and magic that is happening in the classrooms 

and posting updates on our Facebook page! 

regularly 

 


